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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

April 28, 2022 

HELPERS for 5/1/22 HISTORY SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Jamie Burkhart Josie Burkhart 

Rachel  Goosen Jodie Rogers 

Gail Rogers Carol Waibel 

Children’s  

Message 

LeAnn Nichols & 

Kim Burkhart 

AM Benediction Herb Mefford 

Decision         

Counselor Ron Jenkins 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Daryl Bishop 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Week of 4/24/2022 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 86 

Worship Service 119 

Online Worship Offline 

Wednesday Activities 70 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $4,013.51 

Budget Given $4,581.00 

Yearly Needs $101,932.67 

Yearly Given $51,192.13 

Sunday, May 1,  2022 

8:30 AM  Deacon meeting 

After worship Senior Banquet 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Worship Service 

Wednesday, May 4, 2022 

5:30 PM Free dinner (Chicken & 

Noodles) for all who attend 

our  activities: 

 Connect Kids 

 Impact youth 

6:00 PM Adult Bible Study* 

*Nursery provided 

 

Email:  windsorfbc@embarqmail.com          Online:  www.fbcwindsor.org          Facebook:  FBC Windsor MO 

Office Hours:    Monday-Thursday 9:00am-12:15pm, 12:45pm-4:00pm (Closed on Fridays and holidays) 

Pastor Mike Brown      Phone: 573.660.2122   Email: bromikebrown82@outlook.com 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH           308 S. Tebo St.          Windsor, MO  65360           660-647-5624 

Dear FBC family, 

 “The Heavens declare the glory of God, and the sky above proclaims his handiwork.”        

Psalm 19:1 ESV  

How beautiful is a sunrise/sunset? Or how great is the smell after a spring rain? The beauty that 

the Lord has blessed us with from His creation should produce praise; and just as creation, we 

should declare the glory of God.  

 

In Christ, 

Pastor Mike 

If you’re  wondering what new items to add to                                         

the basket during the month of May, we’re                

hoping to gather up sidewalk chalk, sun                                                   

glasses, headbands, baseball caps, and                                                    

water bottles.  In addition, t-shirts in sizes                                               

5, 10, and adult small. 

                  Bless you for giving! 



MAY BIRTHDAYS 

3 Sandra Howard 

5 Chase Drenon 

 Dalton Witherspoon 

7 Camden Allee 

 Chuck Coffey 

 Marilyn Norfleet 

8 Joy Brown 

9 Lisa Higgs 

11 Tracy Barnes 

12 Aubrey Howard 

13 Donna kellock 

15 Nathan Bowen 

 Michelle Parks 

16 Jamie Renno 

17 Elyse Cooley 

 Tammy Phillips 

 Teri Sinclair 

18 Austin Cannon 

21  Levi “LJ” Brown 

 Kent Schweitzer 

22 Jean Williams 

28 Donna Brewer 

29 Richard Neal 

30 Ashely Ebeling 

MAY CALENDAR 
1 8:30 AM       Deacon Meeting 

12:00 PM     Senior Banquet 

3 9:00  AM      Roundtable 

8 8:30 AM       Stewardship 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY! 

9 4:30 pm        Women’s Bible STudy 

11 Henry County Health Services 

15 8:30 PM      Staff Meeting 

18 5:30 PM       Wednesday Workers’ Appreciation DInner 

22 8:30 AM      Services at Windsor Health Care Facility 

23 4:30 PM      Women’s Bible Study 

25 6:00 PM     Paul May Comedian (Doors open at 5:30) 

APRIL STATISTICS 
       Weekly Attendance   Weekly Offering 

4/3/2022-4/9/20223  274 $2,351.00 

4/10/2022-4/16/2022  335 $5,340.00 

4/17/2022-4/23/2022  356 $961.00 

4/24/2022-5/30/2022  283 $4,581.00 

Yearly Budget Needed Yearly Budget Received 

$101,932.67 $51,192.13 

Join us as we read God’s Word together! 

Week 18: May 1-7   Week 19:  May 8-14     Week 20:  May 15-21   

 John 18    Acts 2    Acts 7  

 John 19    Acts 3    Acts 8  

 John 20    Acts 4    Acts 9 

 John 21    Acts 5    Acts 10 

 Acts 1    Acts 6    Acts 11 

Week 21: May 22-28  Week 22:  May 29-June 4 

 Acts 12    Acts 17 

 Acts 13    Acts 18   

 Acts 14    Acts 19  

 Acts 15    Acts 20 

 Acts 16    Acts 21 

Financial Report,  March 2022  

Beginning Balance      $182,620.04 

Receipts        $17,009.28 

Disbursements      ($27,123.69) 

Encumbered Funds    ($123,924.91) 

Net Cash       $48,580.72 



We have exceeded our goal! 

Offering Scripture:  “Now may the God who gives endurance and encourage-

ment grant you to live in harmony with one another, according to Christ Jesus, 

so that you may glorify the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ with one 

mind and one voice.”   Romans 15:5-6 

We received $2,072.00  towards our goal of $2,000.00. 

God has brought two teachers for our 2 & 3 year olds! 

Beginning Sunday, May1, 2022, the 2-year-olds &  new to our program 3-year-

olds, will go with Jocelyn and Mandy in the nursery and then will separate 

from the babies for their class. 

Thank you ladies for heeding the call for helpers.   

Connect Kids Workers….mark your calendars!! 

We only have one regular Wednesday, May 4th, left with all our wonderful kids!  

Wednesday, May 11th, 5:30 PM:  End-of-the-Year Program 

Wednesday, May 18th, 5:30 PM:  Leader appreciation dinner                                          

       (and meeting to review the year!) 

Mark your calendar for these coming events… 

 

Saturday, May 14, 2022...Silver Threads will be headed to Bothwell Lodge for a tour.  Bus 

leaves FBC at 9:30 AM.  Everyone welcome. 

 

Wednesday, May 25, 2022...Comedian Paul May 

 

Wednesday, June 1, 2022...Family Worship begins and goes throughout the summer. 

 

Sunday, June 5, 2022...Sunday School Breakfast before Sunday School. 

 

Saturday, June 11, 2022...Royals vs Baltimore.  We have 20 seats        reserved at $26.00/

person. Game is at 3:10.  The church bus will be  going.   Call the office to reserve your 

seats as soon as possible so that we have time to reserve more if necessary. 

 

July 25-29  VBS   Plan your vacations for a different week, folks, as we’re going to need 

helpers! 

Your comforting expression of sympathy                                                                      

will always be remembered with deep gratitude. 

Sincere thanks for the flowers for Bob’s funeral.                                                                                                           

First Baptist has long been a very important part of Bob’s life. 

Richard & Billie Jo Parrack 



Happy Mother’s Day from         

First Baptist Church, Windsor. 


